
						4’s April, 2017 
4’s Newsletter 

 
Dear Parents, 

We are so happy the weather is becoming a bit warmer! The month of 
April will be a busy month. The Jolly Phonics sounds for the month will be “Y 
& Z” followed with vowel review “E & I” Our Fruit of the Spirit is 
“gentleness” symbolized with a lemon. We will continue to say the “Our 
Father” and our snack prayer is “For Flowers and Bunnies”.  

Our dramatic play will be transforming from Rainforest, to Flower 
Shop, and ending with Fire Station”. The school will be celebrating “The 
Week of the Young Child” April 24 to April 28. We will have special 
activities, an art show from the school year on the walls, daily themes, 
activities and special snacks each day for the children. In addition, we will be 
hosting a Family Night on April 27th.. Parent/teacher conferences will be the 
morning of April 13th. This is a great time to review your child’s progress 
through the year. If you will be unable to meet with us on this date, we will 
be happy to schedule another time with you before or after class. 
  Please continue to send appropriate outdoor clothing each day. Thank 
you for sharing your children with us!  
 
The Four’s team, Mrs. Jones, Mrs. Dillon, Mrs. Plescia & Mrs. Clarke 
 
Important Dates: 
Wednesday, April 13:   Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Thursday, April 14:    No School 
Friday, April 15:    No School, Good Friday 
Monday, April 24:    Fieldtrip, Fire Station/Library 
April 24 to April 28:   Week of the Young Child 
Thursday, April 27:   Family Night 
 
Looking Ahead: 
Thursday, May 11:    Muffins with Mom, 9am 
 


